
 
 
 
 

Shuster Announces Website Focused on his Declaration of 
American Energy Independence 

Resource for News, Views and Action on Gas Prices and Domestic Energy 

Washington, D.C.–Congressman Bill Shuster is pleased to announce the launch of a 
new website designed specifically to address the Shuster’s plan to lower gas prices and 
invigorate America’s domestic energy market. The new website, 
www.house.gov/shuster/content/energy, will detail Congressman Shuster’s energy 
independence plan and provide readers with facts, statistics, and news on America’s 
energy crisis.  

“The American people are fed up with paying $4 for a gallon of gas and Congress needs 
to act,” Shuster said.  “This week, in the lead-up to Independence Day, I will announce 
my plan to declare America’s independence from costly foreign oil.”   

“This website will give my constituents a way to see what I’m doing in Congress to stand 
up for their financial security, and break our addiction to costly foreign oil.” Shuster 
added.  “I invite all of my constituents to log on and join me in the effort to reverse 
decades of failed energy policies.” 
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